
Dual Credit Policy Messaging 
The policy set out by the Ministry of Education and Childcare states that post-
secondary dual credit courses must all be part of the same post-secondary 
credential/program, as outlined by a student’s signed transition plan. 

Currently, students are limited to one program in their high school career where 
all post-secondary dual credit courses taken are required for that specific post-
secondary credential, connected to a future specific occupation. 

If a dual credit course, such as TEAC105, is taken in grade 11, you will not be able 
to take uStart at UVic in grade 12, as TEAC105 is a locally developed course at 
Camosun College that does not transfer to the University of Victoria. 

We want to be sure that this is how you want to use this option. 

For more questions and/or information, please contact Lindsay Johnson, District 
Vice-Principal of Pathways and Partnerships. 

 

Lindsay Johnson (she/her) 
VP-Pathways & Partnerships, Career Education   
Greater Victoria School District No. 61  
Office: 250.475.4182  
Cell: 250.661.9101 

https://careers.sd61.bc.ca/ @sd61careers 

  
 
“It’s not what you want to do, but who you want to be”   

 

https://careers.sd61.bc.ca/

